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20th March 2020 
 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Cancellation of Residential Trips 2020 

I am writing in reference to the Corby Technical School residential trips 2020. Your child was due to attend one of 
the residential trips abroad this summer. As you are aware, we are currently closed until further notice due to the 
Coronavirus pandemic. The Government has also advised all schools against all foreign travel. 

We have taken the advice from the government and made the decision to cancel all of our school residentials this 
academic year. 

We will be refunding all payments made to date. Refunds will be processed via WisePay in due course. 

Please ignore any future payment dates. No further payments should be made to the school for the residential 
trips.  

I would like to thank you for your patience and support throughout the current situation we find ourselves in. 

If you have any queries in regards to the refunds please email Cheryl Ritchie on 
finance@corbytechnicalschool.org  

 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs A Reynolds 
Principal 
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